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The Rotary Club of Reno Meets at The National Automobile Museum

Zoom Meeting Information:
New Link!

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN
You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Speakers
No Meeting

January 16, 2023
Martin Luther King Jr. Day

R.I. Director Vicki Puliz
January 23, 2023

Monday’s Program
Dr. Muge Akpinar-Elci

UNR Health Sciences

Upcoming Events
KTMB Christmas Tree Recycling

Bartley Ranch - 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm
January 5, 2023

Youth Services Committee Meeting
Zoom Meeting ~ 8:00 am

January 6, 2023
Contact Jon Olsen for link.

POTENTIAL NEW MEMBER
The following individual has been approved for 
membership by the Board of Directors of the 
Rotary Club of Reno.  If you have any comments 
on their proposed membership in the Rotary Club 
of Reno, please submit them in writing to Carl 
Fuetsch, Club Secretary, cfuetsch@charter.net

Robert Bauleke
Classification: Financial Planning

Sponsor: Kevin Melcher

Rotary Club of Reno
Website Sponsorships Available

$100 per year. Please contact

Julie Griffiths if you are interested.

jkgmedia@sbcglobal.net

Dr. Muge Akpinar Elci is 
a professor and the 
Dean of School of Public 
Health at the University 
of Nevada, Reno. Dr. Ak-
pinar-Elci has more than 
20 years of experience in 

clinical practice and public health field re-
search. After medical school, Dr. Akpinar-Elci 
completed her residency training in Pulmonol-
ogy and fellowship in Occupational Medicine 
in Turkey. Dr. Akpinar-Elci received a Master of 
Public Health degree from Tulane University 
School of Public Health and Tropical Medicine 
in New Orleans, Louisiana. During her career 
Dr. Akpinar-Elci worked for Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention’s National Institute for 
Occupational Safety and Health, and she was 
also a director of World Health Organization 
Collaborating Center for Environmental and 
Occupational Health in Grenada. In her last po-
sition, she was an Associate Dean at College of 
Health Sciences and the Director of the Center 
for Global Health at Old Dominion University.

https://zoom.us/j/94706725103?pwd=c1cxS2FyMExHc0xxRVJKUlg3MUdndz09
mailto:cfuetsch%40charter.net?subject=
mailto:jkgmedia%40sbcglobal.net?subject=Website%20Sponsorship
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The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
Gayle Sherman...............President
David Spillers......................President Elect
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Vic Bucher.............................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire................................. Director
Stacy Asteriadis ......................... Director
Jim Endres.................................. Director
Debe Fennell.............................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Gayle Sherman.......................... Director

Committee Chairs
Catering...................................Tina Kahn
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
	 Karen Bickel, Co-Chair
Finance...................................Vic Bucher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects..... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR...................... Oliver Grosz
Membership...................... David Spillers
Programs........................... Debe Fennell
Public Image..................... Debe Fennell
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Venue......... Tina Kahn, Mark Growdon
Vocational..............................Mike Reed
	 JoAnne Leonard, Co-Chair
Youth Services..... Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Corry Castaneda...................... President
Tom Taelour........ Ex-officio RRF P. President
Gayle Sherman.......Ex-officio RCR President
David Spillers........ Ex-officio RCR Pres. Elect
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Mike Blakely................................Trustee
Bill Creekbaum............................Trustee
Charlie Dodson............................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Mike Reed....................................Trustee
Stefanie Scoppettone.................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Vic Bucher................................ Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

Honor Roll
Chuy Gutierrez..........................................$100
Kevin Melcher..............................................$100

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:...................Oliver Grosz
Pledge: .....................................Liza Maupin
Scanner...................................Ron Percivalle
Sergeant At Arms...................... Kurt Mische
Cashier.....................................Julie Griffiths
Cashier.......................................Alex Phillips
Photographer.............................Karen Grosz
Raffle..................................... Harvey Fennell
Secretary....................................Carl Fuetsch
Set Up/Take Down........Anne-Louise Bennett
Set Up/Take Down.................... Mike Blakely

Community Service Committee 
Call for Letters of Interest
2022/2023 Funding Round

Funding Available: A total of $35,000 (for 
one or two projects), that address solutions to 
under-served/education challenged youth in 
our community. We are looking for projects 
with measurable results. You can submit for 
the total ($35,000) or a portion.

Process:  We are asking only for Letters of 
Interest at this time. The responses will be 
evaluated for a short second round, where 
we will ask for more information from the 
organizations.

INSTRUCTIONS

1. Please provide a description of your project. 
Keep your descriptions on ONE PAGE and 
keep your answers in at least 11 pt. font. 

2. Please attach a short budget as to how the 
grant will be spent. You can apply for $35,000 
or a smaller amount—one or two projects will 
be selected.

3. Send to Marlene Olsen: marlene@good-
standing.com by 5 p.m. on Jan. 30, 2023. 

mailto:marlene%40good-standing.com?subject=
mailto:marlene%40good-standing.com?subject=
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Rotary Club of Reno
Holiday Social

December 19, 2022

Debe Fennell did an outstanding  job 
leading us in song!

Tom Hall congratulates Stacy Asteriadis for 
doing an excellent job organizing the event.

Kevin Melcher showing everyone the gift 
he received during the gift exchange.

Lots of gifts!
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the

The Renotarian
Published by

THE ROTARY CLUB OF RENO

Club of Reno

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

Notes
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